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This will be the last newsletter from Year 1 as the next one will be from Year 2 
welcoming you to the next stage of your education. It's been a short time but the time we 
have had together has been lovely and you have all grown and matured into super 
resilient children. Thank you for all the wonderful photos and work you 
have sent us over the last few months. It's been a pleasure to teach you all!  
Good luck in year 2 from Mrs Perry, Mrs Paal, and Mrs Pocock.  

We think you’re very special, 

and we just wanted you to know, 

this year has been amazing, 

We’re so sad to see you go! 

We’ve done so much together, 

we’ve laughed and smiled and learned. 

After such an exciting journey, 

enjoy the summer break you’ve earned. 

Remember to come and visit, 

We would love to see you grow.  

You have a lot to learn ahead, 

but there is one thing you should know: 

the thing that makes you wonderful, 

and will shine through all 
you do, 

is just to be yourself, 

and be proud that you 
are you! 


